



**CSU COLD STIM Meeting Minutes**  
**September 8, 2022 3:00 to 4:00, via zoom**

Present: Erik Beck, Mike DeMars, Keven Jeffery, Carlos Rodriguez, David Walker

*Meeting Agenda & Rough Notes*

a. Welcome & Introductions: Prompt: What fun are we wrestling with...

b. October Workshop (summer professional development)

Code4Lib - Assessment Librarian - Google Data Studio - recontextualize... ability to create/normalize usage stats from disparate sources to create a dashboard.

Linked Data -

Programs Approved

- David Palmquist - Python - real terms “have you ever wanted to do this, you can accomplish that with Python...”
  - David remembers a workshop that provided laptops that ensured preparation.
  - Cyril & Keven will follow up with David.
  
- Ilda Cardenas - EZ Proxy systems

c. Your ideas:

a. Plant a flag: potential library IT conference; digital repositories does there.

- i. Collaborate or merge 4 years ago, or in person;
- ii. Twice 4 years ago at Northridge (lots of support) 120 attendees with nightly activities, many breakout sessions, etc. (was jointly with ULMS group). One at Chico - smaller scale.
- iii. California ExLibris Conference?

<https://el-una.org/rugs/united-states/california-user-group-ecaug/>

iv. eLUNA conference in Los Angeles this May 9-12, 2023

<https://el-una.org/meetings/eluna-2023-annual-meeting/>

Consensus for IT conference and digital repositories. Factors for success: location, and 23 acting as one with ULMS. 2019 Sacramento - helpful meeting folks and collaboration, especially around ScholarWorks.

Digital Repositories Planning: David Walker. co-chairs.

STIM IT Conference Planning: Taskforce to develop, and talked at main meeting. Carlos logistics; Call out to taskforce members? Carlos has a new hire that may be interested?

#### Discussion

- Workshop target audience and scope:
  - Core competency for staff...
- Conference target audience and scope?
  - Systems librarians, technical services, and staff development projects; big chunk of people.
  - F2F - everyone is different... need to meet up again.

#### Next Steps

- a. David, Carlos, Cyril - planning
- b. Keven, Cyril, and David - workshop planning and implementation Python.

#### **August pre-year meeting notes..**

STIM: August pre-year meeting notes...

What is needed for STIM this year...

Mike DeMars: Respond to what is going on around it... status quo, no energy: more of a challenge.

David Walker: STIM take on ULMS; System group, since implementation, no ULMS systems group.

Improve existing processes in Alma. People aren't looking at it. Peoplesoft financials workflow and automation tasks opportunities: bursar, invoice, etc. Other focuses at this time. Last big integration was lockers. Need to build up knowledge & projects. Wishes for multi-year plan.

STIM split: new technology adoption, and incremental improvement, how to divide meeting/focus time.

#### Discussion of focus

- AL\$: Bookstore lists and leganto
- Scholarworks and STIM: dedicated digital repository; DAM?
- ORCID
- Controlled Digital Lending
- Video Streaming
- Local versus cooperative commitments: hard to volunteer; folks are nervous about commitments, and protecting time.
- Visualization - Lauren M.

- Makerspace - Karen & John
- Last momentum was the in person meeting in Northridge.

**Who's a STIM member: why and why not?**

**What is the relationship?**

- LIBIT: Status?
- Academic Technology